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Austin City Council
City Hall
301 W 2nd St
Austin, TX 78701

October 8, 2012

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

We are writing you in support of our residents on Rebel Road that have experienced continuous hardship 
in dealing with the auto body shop at the end of their street at 2311 Rebel Road.  In our General Meeting 
on October 1st, our membership voted unanimously to support these residents in their efforts to raise 
awareness of the situation in an attempt to resolve the crisis.

As the letter you received from Jose E. Martinez explains, the neighbors have had to deal with constant 
illegal activity from this body shop over the years. They have been subjected to, among other things, 
vehicles being delivered at all hours of the night, work being performed on the vehicles in the street, 
constant noise, fumes, and trespassing.  As good law-abiding citizens, they have attempted to address 
these issues by calling APD which only seems to provide very short-term relief and, eventually, the 
offenses resume.

We ask that you help the residents of Rebel Road by dramatically increasing the level of code 
enforcement and police involvement in an effort to get the body shop to comply with all applicable codes 
and laws.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Marc Davis
SRCC President


